
Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 

Electrical Tech. 

TIC room 302 

April 3, 2024 

5:00 pm 

 

In attendance: 

Bill Sevigny-Instructor 

Christopher Hamblet-Hamblet Elec. Keene, NH 

Justin Corey-JC Elec. Whitingham, VT 

Brian Tyler-A.L.Tyler and Sons Elec Brattleboro, VT 

Glenn Letourneau-PV Squared, Greenfield, MA 

Doug Cleveland-Cleveland Electric Brattleboro, VT 

Missing-Josh King-King’s Elec. Brattleboro, VT 

The meeting started on time at 5:00.  We started by looking at all of the students’ work that was on 

display for the meeting.  The contractors are all very impressed with the work the students are doing. 

I explained to them that I am working on adding new parts to the program, specifically motor control 

projects and “new” types of bends to add to the students’ skillset. 

We also had a larger discussion around Wago wire connectors, who’s using them and when/why.  

Christopher Hamblet says he’s moving towards only using Wagos others are easing them into their 

work.  I explained how I am choosing to evolve my thoughts on Wagos and have chosen to evolve with 

my students.  

Hamblet employs two of my former students, A.L. Tyler employs two and Cleveland employs one, all of 

them are very pleased and encouraged by their apprentices who came from this program. 

All members are very happy with my curriculum and have no suggestions on what to add, they are very 

happy with the ideas I have in motion. 

Hamblet and A.L. Tyler are both doing “spring cleaning” at their shops and I was invited to both shops to 

rummage through what they are getting rid of. 

I gave an open invitation to come visit my classes and there is interest there.   

The meeting ended at about 6:00 pm 

 

 


